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	 Following MCCY’s (Culture, Community and Youth) instructions dated 

25 August, with effect from 29 August, mask-wearing is no longer required 

for all religious gathering less than 500 people. All attendees are allowed to 

sing, eat and drink without mask.


	 We thank God for gracing our land with safety and security. 

Nonetheless, let us be mindful to carry out our social responsibilities with the 

love of God, and be caring towards the weak. Wear a mask when you are a 

close contact or when you are not feeling well. Refrain from leaving home 

when you have a fever.   


	 Thus the Lord has removed one last obstacle of the pandemic for His 

church to execute the Great Commission. So let us rejoice and be glad as we 

prepare the October Gospel Rally, be proactive to invite the lost souls that 

God has placed in our life to the rally. 


	 “How beautiful are the feet of those who preach good news!” Roman 10:15
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